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ViA E-MAIL
tom.loski@terasengas.com
regulatory.affairs@tersengas.com October 10, 2008

Mr. Tom Loski

Chief Regulatory Officer
Terasen Gas Inc.

16705 Fraser Highway
Surrey, B.C. V4N OE8

Dear Mr. Loski:
Re: Terasen Gas Inc.

Application to Revise Receipt Point Fuel Gas Percentages
Effective November 1, 2008

By this letter, the Commission approves the September 24, 2008 application of Terasen Gas Inc. (“Terasen Gas”)
to increase the Fuel Gas Percentage for deliveries by commodity providers at Station 2 from 2.2 percent to
3.5 percent, effective November 1, 2008. The Fuel Gas Percentages will continue to be 1.0 percent for deliveries
at AECO and 0 percent at Huntingdon.
In future, the Commission requests Terasen Gas to submit a report on fuel gas consumption and collection and
any request for changes to Fuel Gas Percentages by September 1 of each year, and copy the report to all
commodity providers.
Terasen Gas is to provide a copy of this letter to all commodity providers.

Yours truly,

Original signed by:

Erica M. Hamilton
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